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Contact: Press Coordinator, marchonthebrandywine@hotmail.com; Sharon Silverman 610-793-3968.
INTERVIEWS CAN BE ARRANGED; PHOTOS AVAILABLE ELECTRONICALLY ON REQUEST
MEDIA INVITATION: Unionville High School Hosts “March on the Brandywine” Cavalcade of Bands competition, Saturday, October 17, 2009, 6 p.m.
October 6, 2009—FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE—You are invited to cover an evening of pageantry and music as Unionville High School hosts the “March on the Brandywine” Cavalcade of Bands competition on Saturday, October 17 at 6 p.m. 
WHAT: “March on the Brandywine” is a band competition featuring the area’s best high school musicians and color guard squads. Participants in this Cavalcade of Bands, Inc. adjudicated event are: Garnet Valley, Kennett, Marple Newtown, Massaponax (Fredericksburg, VA), Pottsgrove, Ridley, Owen J. Roberts, Owen J. Roberts Middle School (exhibition), Upper Darby, and West Chester East. Unionville High School Marching Band will close the evening with an exhibition of their one-of-a-kind show, “Steel,” followed by an awards ceremony. Tickets are $8 adults, $6 students and seniors, free for ages 5 and under. Food, programs, and music-related items will be available for purchase.
WHEN AND WHERE: Saturday, October 17, 2009, 6-10 p.m., Unionville High School, 750 Unionville Rd. (PA Route 82), Kennett Square, PA, 19348-1531; 610-347-1600.
WHY COVER THIS EVENT: There are many compelling reasons. Here are a few:
o
Talk about a feel-good story! These high school kids and staff have been working hard since summertime to learn complicated music and drill steps with the shared goal of creating precise, entertaining performances. Your audience will love hearing positive things about teenagers.
o
Terrific music! Many of the performers have been part of select regional ensembles. They are serious about their instruments and it shows. 
o
Gorgeous visuals! Rich uniforms, flags of every color, sabers, rifles, banners…“March on the Brandywine” offers excellent opportunities for still photographs and video footage. 
o
Excellent opportunity for broad regional coverage, with bands coming from Chester, Delaware, and Montgomery counties (as well as one band from Virginia).
o
Interview possibilities, including band directors, drum majors, band members, and the volunteers who make “March on the Brandywine” possible.

MORE INFORMATION: www.marchonthebrandywine.com. Press inquiries, contact Sharon Silverman, marchonthebrandywine@hotmail.com, or call 610-793-3968.
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